
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 

NEWSLETTER  2nd February 2024 
 

 
Collective Worship Dates 

 

Y1 & Y2 9.2.2024 
Nursery & Reception 23.2.2024 

 

DREAM Awards 

 DISCOVER RESPECT ENTHUSIAM ASPIRE MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE 

REC Thomas Aurelia Poppy Gabriel Ari 

Year 1 William Elliot Bessie Max Henri 

YEAR 2 Evelyn Marley Daniel Shanuksai Rosie 

YEAR 3 Suzie  Annabelle Layla Charlie Teddy 

YEAR 4 Izabelle Isla Olivia Tilly Darcie 

YEAR 5 Evie Sapphire Livi Sophie Louis 

YEAR 6 Jamie Ruby Joey Daisie Owen 

 

Weekly Attendance Awards 

W/E 9.2.2024 Y3 = 98.9% 

 

ABSENCE REPORTING 

Can we remind parents/carers to report all absences on the Schoolspider App.  This 

should be done before registration at 8.50am. 
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Parents Evening  

Parents evening appointments are now available to book via the Schoolspider app. 
 

Stay and Play 
On Tuesday, 6th February parents from Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 are invited to come 

along to our Stay and Play activity session.  The event runs from 9am – 10am. 
 

Breakfast/Afterschool Club/Wraparound 
Parents are reminded that all bookings for the above clubs must be pre-booked onto the 
Schoolmoney App.  For Nursery parents, your sessions must be booked and paid for by 

Sunday for the week ahead.  Breakfast and afterschool clubs must be booked at least the 
day before your session.  If you require an ‘emergency’ booking, this must be arranged 
with the school office via telephone.   The office will then check your account and if you 

have credit on your account the booking will be confirmed. However, if your account is in 
arrears or there are insufficient funds to cover the booking, then the booking will not be 
taken, and you will be asked to ring back when the arrears are paid, or funds have been 
applied. The booking will then be taken.  Please refer the CASPERS Booking Policy on the 

school website. 
 

Board Game Donations 
Do you have any unwanted Board Games you would consider donating to school? 

The games will then be used during lunchtimes and playtimes when the poor weather 
restricts the children from going outside. 

Any donations can be dropped off at the school office.  Thank you to those parents who 
have already donated. 

 
Club and Dinner Arrears 

All outstanding payments must be cleared before Monday, 5th February 2024. 
Thank you 

 
Teardrops Food Bank Appeal 

 
Teardrops, a St Helens based food bank, are asking for help as they are desperately short 
of supplies to help families in need. We have decided to support them by celebrating 
ValenTINs day, on Tuesday, 6th February 2024. Our EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 classes have 
already invited their parents to their Valentine Stay and Play, but after the message from 
Teardrops we are rebranding it to ValenTINs.All children, in all classes, can come into 
school in their uniform, but swap one item of clothing for something red. It could be a 
pair of red socks, a red head band or a red football shirt (I am sure that one will be 
popular!) In exchange, please send in an item of non-perishable food to be donated to 
the Teardrops food bank.  



 

 
 
 
 

Girls Football Competition 
Our Y4/Y6 girls football team did us proud on Friday at the football tournament at Ruskin 

Drive, coming 6th out of 15 schools! They showed confidence and competence when 
representing our school in this competitive event. Congratulations to them all! 

 

 
 
 

Half Term Holiday 
 

School closes at 3.30pm on Friday, 9th February and re-opens on Tuesday, 20th February 
at 8.50am.  Have a wonderful half term holiday. 


